
CITY OF BOYNTON BEACH 
POLICE OFFICERS' PENSION FUND 

2100 North Florida Mango Road 
West Palm Beach, Florida 33409 

Telephone: 954.636.7170 Toll Free Fax: 866.769.0678 

City of Boynton Beach 
Judith Pyle, City Clerk 
100 E. Boynton Beach Blvd 
Boynton Beach, FL 33425 

Re: Notice of Pension Trustee Election - Results 

Dear Ms. Pyle: 

11/10/2017 

The Board of Trustees administrated a pension election from October 30, 2017 at 
9:00A.M. thru November 10, 2017 at 9:00A.M. This election was conducted for 
the position that is currently held by Trustee Joe DeGiulio. 

The results were tallied today as follows: 

MEMBER 

Brian McDeavitt 
Ray DeLosrios 
Michael Kelley 

VOTES RECEIVED 

41 
22 
10 

The member receiving the highest vote total was Brian McDeavitt. As such, Mr. 
McDeavitt won the election and he will take his position on the Board of Trustees 
for a four year term. Mr. McDeavitt has been directed by this correspondence to 
contact your office for Oath of Office. 

For informational purposes, there were 74 votes casted. One ballot was 
disqualified for not following the voting instructions. 

Should you have any further questions or concerns, kindly let me know. 

c. Board of Trustees 
Ms. Bonnie Jensen, Board Attorney 
Web Site- Announcement Page 


